
 

Friday 24th January 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In RE we have been reflecting on different bible stories.  For homework this week, we would 
like the children to research a bible story.  Please read and discuss this story with your child.  
Then your child must retell the story through drawing different pictures.  Your child might like 
to write a sentence about what is happening in the story.  Please encourage your child to use 
their phonics to help spell new words. 

We hope you have a great weekend.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 

 


